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Rosenberg Corey

From: Allison Rider <allisonriderlpc@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:07 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860

Hello, 
 
I'm getting in touch to ask that you support SB860.  As a mental health therapist in private practice since 2000, 
it has become increasingly difficult to work with clients due to insurance restrictions, including underpayment, 
as well as aggressive utilization review of clients.   
 
Please support SB860 to make mental health parity a reality in Oregon.   
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Rider, LPC 
Beaverton, OR 


